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Re: Notice of Intent to permit a solid waste facility at Carbo, Virginia
1 message

Rolband, Michael (DEQ) <Michael.Rolband@deq.virginia.gov> Wed, Feb 14, 2024 at 5:54 PM
To: "Hoch, Ernest" <EHoch@trccompanies.com>

Cc: "Hurst, Jeffrey (DEQ)" <Jeffrey.Hurst@deq.virginia.gov>, "Lester, Lonzo" <lonzo.lester@russellcountyva.us>, "Golden, James (DEQ)"
<James.Golden@deq.virginia.gov>, "Perszyk, Kathryn (DEQ)" <Kathryn.Perszyk@deq.virginia.gov>, "Davenport, Melanie (DEQ)"
<Melanie.Davenport@deq.virginia.gov>

Thank you Mr. Hoch.

On behalf of DEQ - | am acknowledging receipt of the attached Notice of Intent to permit a solid waste facility at Carbo, Virginia;
and have added cc's to additional DEQ program staff.

Sincerely,

Mike Rolband

Michael S. Rolband, PE, PWD, PWS Emeritus
Director

e Virginia Department of Environmental Quality

1111 East Main St., Suite 1400

Richmond, VA 23219

Phone: (804) 698-4020

From: Hoch, Ernest <EHoch@trccompanies.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 3:54 PM

To: Rolband, Michael (DEQ) <michael.rolband@deq.virginia.gov>

Cc: Hurst, Jeffrey (DEQ) <Jeffrey.Hurst@DEQ.Virginia.gov>; Lester, Lonzo <lonzo.lester@russellcountyva.us>
Subject: Notice of Intent to permit a solid waste facility at Carbo, Virginia

Dear Mr. Rolband,
As per VDEQ regulations please find attached a notice of intent to permit a solid waste facility in Carbo, Virginia.

Feel free to contact me directly if you have any questions.

Thank you.

Enie

Ernest C. Hoch
Manager of Solid Waste and Environmental Services

'\ TRC 1030 Wilmer Avenue, Richmond, Virginia 23227
N 4 T 540-237-1844 | C 540-537-0404 | EHoch@TRCcompanies.com
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